LETTER TO RESIDENTS

February 28, 2006

Carneros Vineyard Run.

1 wanted to let you know that once again our fund raiser for the schools will be
held on Saturday, April 1, 2006. In its first four years, the event has been very
successful. Over the past years, we were able to donate over $19,500 to the struggling
arts and music programs of the local high schools. I think we also managed to hold the
event without bothering neighbors too much, however, if you do have any concerns or
questions, T hope you will give me a call so I can address them. We want to
inconvenience you as little as pogsible. My number is 255-1697.

The run itself will start at 8:00 am from Axrtesa’s parking lot. Runners are an
anxious group before a race, so they start arriving early fo park (6:30 am or so). From the
intersection of Dealy and Henry to Old Sonoma Road, Dealy Lane will be opened to
traffic through the race; however, Henry Road will be closed until the run is aver (about
10:00 am).

Thank you so much for tolerating some inconvenience during this race.

Charles Jones



